	


Dear Mr. Jagland 

   

Friendly greetings from ................ 

   

With this letter we would like to express directly and transparently our unconditional support for the candidature for the Nobel Peace Prize, on behalf of the Colombian Senator Piedad Cordoba Ruiz, who as you know, is a person of proven political virtue of a blameless life devoted to the search for peace and justice in her country. She  deserves our trust, for his exemplary struggle for human rights, the application of humanitarian law and the construction of peace founded on justice and democracy. 

   

Despite being the victim of constant threats, kidnapping and pressures, has bravely persisted in her tireless work for Colombia working to achieve a peace process. We have no doubt that  it will happen, and the fact that she may finally have a world-wide recognition of such importance as the Nobel Peace Prize  will help to reinforce her  status as a valid interlocutor and mediator for the development and success of the civil trial of political solutions. 

   

We speak of a person in today's political environment who is achieving moral and social goals in order to find  solid  agreements between the parties, representing  the proposal of thousands of Colombians and  of people many other nationalities , who want to work for the overcoming of violence.  We know this  having the honor of working with her in solidarity with Colombia. 

   

As representatives of networks and organizations in our country, we express our full support to Piedad Cordoba, a prize that means the lifting of the values of peace against the irrationality of war and injustice. Whole generations of Colombians in the future will realize that  her prize has been  given to  the suffering people who aspire to build a peace with dignity. 

   

Sincerely
